
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/204/2022-2023                Date: 10
Th

 August, 2022

Dear members,

The Department of Commerce has informed the Council that a Minister level

meeting with the Indonesia is proposed in the upcoming week. During the

meeting, both sides will probably discuss the bilateral trade issues.

Therefore, members are requested to flag trade issues/inputs if any with Indonesia

to the Council on the following email id sakshi@iopepc.org by today EOD.

With Best Wishes and Regards

Ramesh Kolath

Deputy Chief Executive Officer

Indian Oilseeds & Produce Export Promotion Council (IOPEPC)

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan, Nariman Point,

Mumbai - 400021.

Maharashtra, India

Phone: (91-22) 2202 3225 / 9295
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